

Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT

May 28, 2018

RECORDS SECTION

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

NO. 2018-80

TO

ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY MAYORS,

MUNICIPAL MAYORS, ARMM REGIONAL GOVERNOR,

AND DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS

SUBJECT

16TH POSTGRADUATE COURSE ON OCTOBER 11-12,

2018 AT THE 6TH FLOOR CONFERENCE HALL, MEDICAL

ARTS BUILDING, NATIONAL CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL,

QUEZON CITY

The Department of Pediatrics of the National Children's Hospital, a Department of Health-retained tertiary and specialty hospital, will hold its *16th Postgraduate Course*, to be held on October 11-12, 2018, at the 6th Floor Conference Room, Medical Arts Building, National Children's Hospital, 264 E. Rodriguez Sr. Avenue, Quezon City, with the theme: "Pediatric Pocket Checklist: Linking Generalists to Subspecialist."

The two-day activity aimed to empower the generalists with the basic knowledge in the recognition and management of some pediatric conditions that requires referral to a subspecialist.

In this connection, all Provincial Governors, City Mayors, and Municipal Mayors are encouraged to allow their Provincial, City and Municipal Health officials and employees to attend the said postgraduate course. The payment of registration fee (if any), applicable travelling expenses and per diems may be authorized, chargeable against local government funds, subject to the availability thereof, and to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For further inquiries, interested parties may contact Dr. Maria Dolores B. Cruz, Over-all Chair, 16 Postgraduate Course at Telephone Numbers (02) 724-0646.

The DILG-ARMM Regional Governor and all DILG Regional Directors are also directed to cause the widest dissemination of this Memorandum Circular within their respective areas of jurisdiction.

EDUARDO M. AÑO Officer-In-Charge, DILG

"Matino, Mahusa